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Atlanta Partner Discusses NLRB's Reconsideration of the
Definition of “Independent Contractor”

News

6.20.24


In an interview with The Construction Broadsheet, D. Albert Brannen shares his insight on the

National Labor Relations Board reconsidering the definition of independent contractor.

To read the article visit The Construction Broadsheet.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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